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Subject: There is something missing in your plan

Richard  
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 4:30 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: There is something missing in your plan 

I just read your Comprehension Land Use plan, including Frequently Asked Questions and do not see any mention of 
restrictions dealing with shading of existing solar panels. In view of the A2Zero program that the city has convinced many 
of us to join, this commendable effort, I find the plan not so comprehensive! This clearly needs to be included because of 
the real danger it presents to the A2Zero program. 
Richard Dokas 
Sent from my iPhone 


